




RESULTS

A total of 1,370 trapping licenses were sold during the 1987-88 trapping
season, an increase of 2% from the 1,347 licenses sold for the 1986-87 season
(Table 1 ).
below 1,800.
during the period from 1950 to 1976 but below the 3,000 plus licenses sold in
the years immediately preceeding the increase in license fees and the
mandatory proficiency examination.
encourage license sales to reach 3,000 in the near future.

This was the fifth successive year in which license sales were
This level is well above the 450 to 1,000 licenses sold annually

Current fur prices are not likely to

Numbers of trappers buying licenses and reporting their harvest.Table 1.
1986-871985-86 1987-88

924 979Licensees who reported trapping effort 854

Licensees who reported but did not trap
or were unsuccessful 256 271273

290 167 120Licensees not reporting

Total licenses sold 1,417 1,347 1,370

Revenue received by trappers from the sale of furs during the 1987-88 season,
based on average prices paid by fur buyers, was $1,513,803.25 (Table 2). This
is well below the high of $2,399,565 of 1978-79 but is similar to the average
range of fur values seen since that date. The current fur value represents a
22% decrease in revenue from the 1986-87 trapping season, when a total of
$1,948,897.28 was received by trappers. The average income per successful
trapper decreased by 27% from $2,109.20 in 1986-87 to $1,546.28 in 1987-88.

Each year a portion of the fur harvest is reported as unsold.
1987-88
season.
they have the same monetary value as marketed pelts. Therefore, the estimated
value of the 1987-88 fur harvest was $1,728,224.10, a decrease of 16% from the
$2,046,325.17 of the 1986-87 season.

During the
season 14% was unsold, compared to 12% unsold during the 1986-87
Unsold pelts still have value, and for the purpose of this report

Furs were reported taken in all counties except Alameda, San Francisco and
Santa Cruz (Table 3).

Bobcats continued to be the most economically important animals providing 69%
of the total value of California’s furs. Although 8,994 export tags were sold
for bobcats taken during the 1987-88 season in a program requiring tags for
the sale or shipment of bobcat furs, holders of trapping licenses only

This is a 4% decrease from the reported take of
1986-87 season. The average price paid per bobcat was

a 15% decrease from the average price of $167.33 paid during the
season. The lower value of bobcat pelts, along with the decrease in

take, resulted in a 27% decrease in the overall value of bobcat pelts during
the 1987-88 season.

reported the take of 8,266.
8,617 during the
$142.73,
1986-87
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